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Kho Choon Keng joined as an NTUC-U Care Fund Board of Trustees member in November 2018. Brother Choon Keng 
provides valuable input and suggestions during meetings as a board member. 

During his appointment, he also served as the chairman of the Fundraising Committee since 2021. He guided the secretariat 
in fundraising efforts, new partnerships, and initiatives. He gave valuable feedback on the donation portal under the OneCARE 
system, a One-stop system for U Care where donors can donate to NTUC-U Care Fund online.   

Brother Choon Keng is also the executive chairman of Lian Huat Group. Lian Huat Group has constantly supported NTUC-U 
Care Fund as a donor.


